
Whole School Maths Day 2021 

At PACE we think it is important to give the children lots of opportunity to develop 

their understanding of a variety of Mathematical concepts. Today, Monday 29th 

November 2021, we thought it would be a great idea to have a whole school maths day 

to allow the children to explore, experiment and most importantly have fun! 

There has been lots of opportunity for the children to explore different areas of 

maths freely, including playing games, scavenger hunts, making fraction biscuits, 

decorating number bond biscuits and trying to beat the world record long jump.  

 

 

 

 


